
 
 
 

            My name is Holland Steadham from Greenville, Alabama.  This fall, I will be 
attending the University of Mississippi, majoring in Public Policy Leadership 
and have been selected for the Lott Leadership Institute. I have also been 
accepted into the Chancellors Class and the Provost Scholars Program.  

 
           I attended Fort Dale Academy, graduating with Honors and an Advanced 

Diploma.  Some of my involvement and awards included Founder and 
President of Experiencing Community by Helping Others (ECHO), Senior 
Class President, National Honor Society, Eagle Representative- School 
Ambassador, Varsity Cheerleader, Student Government Scholars Bowl, 
Camellia Girl – City Hostess, Varsity Tennis Team and Physics Team. I was 
also awarded the Presidents’ Education Award, Lee Long Government 
Award, and accepted into the Alabama Governors School, Lott Leadership 
Program for Rising High School Seniors.  I am also a member of First United 
Methodist Church youth group and youth band.  This summer I am working 
as a counselor at Camp Skyline Ranch and a Campus Representative for 
Dorm Décor. 

            While attending Ole Miss, I plan to graduate with a double major in Public 
Policy Leadership and Liberal Arts with focuses in business, political science, 
and economics. Upon completion of my undergraduate degree, I plan to 
attend Georgetown University for law school and work for our nation’s 
legislative or judicial branch. 

 
           Thank you WASDA for your generous scholarship to assist in my future 

education plans.  I am incredibly grateful and honored to have been 
selected and for your financial support. 

           Hotty Toddy, 
 
          Holland Steadham 


